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17 April 2020 

 

Letter to all Responsible Officers regarding the Welsh Language Support Grant 

 

Dear colleague 

I wrote to you previously to inform you that the application process for the Welsh Language 

Support Grant is now open.  

The grant is designed to assist recognised awarding bodies in enabling learners to take 

regulated qualifications through the medium of Welsh.  

In view of the current COVID-19 pandemic, the deadline for applications has been extended 

to 5 June 2020. 

Applicants are able to apply for funding for all eligible costs incurred between 1 April 2020 

and 12 March 2021. 

Completed applications must be emailed to grants@qualificationswales.org. Any applications 

received after the new date of 5 June 2020 will not be considered. 

For more information or to download a copy of the application pack and supplementary 

information, please visit the Welsh Language Support Grant section of our website. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Cassy Taylor 

Director Qualifications Policy and Reform, Qualifications Wales 
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